COPY.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

19th February 1940.

Dear Sir,
I have Lo aclknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 9th instant, with acccmpenying copy of one
you have addressed to lr. Edgar at Rotterdam, reporting
on your exsmination at the Works of lMessars. Werkspoor Ltd.,
Amsterdam, of the M.P. cylinder intended for lessrs. Wiltons!
Yard No. 669.

Your remarks have been noted with interest
and 1t 1s gratéfying to learn the case has been settled
to0 the satisfesction of the various parties concerned.

Thanking you for the attentlon you have
given to this matter.

I anm, Deer Sir,
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